Parnjit Singh

From: Doug Crawford <
Sent: 06 February 2022 13:37

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Re development plan 2021/3225/P.

I reside in Savernake Rd and have done so for 40 years. When I first saw the plans for the Murphy’s Yard
development I was quietly encouraged - promises of affordable housing, a green corridor to the heath, scope
for developing local businesses and associated apprenticeships etc. However the latest plans fall far short of
this aspiration - in particular the high density and over tall buildings that are proposed will have a major
detriment to the skyline / views from the heath, the apparent lack of guaranteed genuinely affordable
housing and the so called green corridor which appears to be mainly asphalt! So unless the plans are
radically revised I wish to register my strong opposition to them and would urge Camden to reject them in
their current form.

Regards
Doug Crawford

Cerus Consulting, 35 Savernake Rd, London NW3 2JU.




